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Comments: The United States Forest Service (USFS) should NOT continuing giving permits to the few old cabins

on Federal Lands in the Wilderness.   The 1987 deal with The Alaskan National Interest Lands Conservation Act

(ANILCA) was designed to phase out the few cabins and grant no more permits after the last original family

member dies.  Now the USFS wants to again grant permits for those cabins.  NO!  The Wilderness is defined by

the lack of anything not made by nature in the area.   

 Wilderness means WILD.

To give additional permits to those old cabins is defies  the ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

Cabins Do Not belong in the Wilderness.


